
 

19 February 2020 
 
Tijani Ben Jemaa 
Thomas Rickert 
Jordon Carter 
Co-Chairs, CCWG-Accountability Workstream 2 Implementation Team 
  
RE:  Workstream 2 Implementation Team (WS2-IT) 
  
Dear CCWG-Accountability Co-Chairs Tijani, Jordon and Thomas, 
       
I would like to thank you for your email communication of 17 November 2019 and for 
the offer to have the WS2 Implementation Team (WS2-IT) continue its work in 
supporting ICANN (the Organization) and the community as needed during the 
implementation phase of the WS2 recommendations.  
  
As previously expressed, and as you’re aware, we welcome the continued 
involvement, so please accept this letter as formal notification. As noted, this would 
also be in line with current practices for the implementation of review team 
recommendations. We will continue to keep the WS2 Implementation team apprised 
of updates.   
  
Sincerely, 

 
Maarten Botterman 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
 


